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Parent Note 

October 19th 2022 

 

Dear parents. 

Thank you all for your help this term. Well done to the children for all their work since school reopened. 

• School closes for the midterm break on Friday 28th of October at 12.30. School reopens at 9 am on 

Monday 7th November.  

Children can wear Fancy Dress on Friday. 

We collect for Temple Street Hospital on this day. If you would like to contribute please send the 

money to the class teacher.  

• Well done to everyone who took part in the Walk or Cycle to School on Wednesdays. Thank you to 

the Green School committee for organising this. The weather is turning wet and cold. Don’t forget 

raincoats and high visibility jackets! 

• Well done to all the children who have been going swimming in the Pop-Up Pool. We hope they are 

enjoying learning to swim!  

• On Tuesday 8th November “Sleeping Beauty” will visit Holy Family NS. This is a school pantomime 

for children and will take place in the school hall. The cost of the pantomime is being paid by the 

BOM.  

• School closes for all pupils at 1.40 pm on Tuesday 22nd November. The staff are attending training 

in the school on that day. 

• The weather has got wet and cold. All children should wear a coat to school. Please label your 

child’s coat. 

• Pupil Personal Accident Insurance with Allianz is available through the school office. 4.80 Euro 

school activities only, 7.20 Euro 24 hour. 

• Please remember our school uniform is part of the Code of Behaviour. Children should wear their 

school uniform every day – school tracksuits should be worn on PE days.  

If you have old uniforms you don’t use anymore they could be left in to Vincent’s Shop.  


